
WWC Event Review Lake Katherine from Member Kari 
 

On Saturday, July 10, 2021, seven WWC members (plus one very cute canine friend) met 

at 10:00am at the Lake Katherine Parking lot in RMNP to partake in some light hiking, 

kayaking, and picnic. 

  Roger, Cheryl, Toni (the cute little canine), Arron, Kari, and Liane set out to hike around 

Lake Katherine, while Di enjoyed some solo time in the picnic area and to kayak while the 

others were hiking. 

  Clarke joined the group later for lunch and kayaking.   The mosquitos were ravenous on 

the trail, so the hikers were thankful for a good supply of bug repellant!   
 

After the hikers returned to the picnic area, the group enjoyed some snacks before heading 

out onto the lake in their kayaks. 

  It was the first time kayaking for one member, which is pretty exciting! We were graced 

with the beautiful calls of the loons while we kayaked, which added to the beauty of this 

lake.  

 The water was mostly calm and it was a warm day, making for the perfect paddle.  Two of 

the members even enjoyed a little cool down time in the water before everyone departed 

their own ways. 
 

 


